## Attendance:

Clarence Bowman, Ed Connors, Paul Daniell, Robert Dean Sr., Richard Dunlap, Dave Escue,
Bob Frostick, Becky Haddox, Don Haddox, Carol Hillary, Margie Landers, Barry Landers, John Lowman, Brenton Ogle,
Dan Pleska, Cat Pleska, Patricia Shaffer, Chuck Spann, Noah Taylor, Marvin Taylor, Melissa Thorner, Molly Thorner,
Judy Waugh, Rodney Waugh, Janet Willson, Sam Willson, John Willson

## Janet Willson called the meeting to order:

The members introduced themselves and thank Rodney and Brent for the refreshments

Bob presented the treasurers report.

He is teaching a class at the Clay Center and will be holding a workshop at the observatory, members are invited to attend. The observatory will be open tomorrow at 7:00pm

Paul Daniell donated a framed photograph of the Crescent Nebula for the club to enjoy.

Brent presented the things to see in the night sky

The board met before the club meeting started and discussed:

- -Blackwater Falls Astronomy weekend, it was decided to set up rules for staying in the complementary cabins
- -And a committee was formed to select a scope and work on the grant for the telescope

Our Christmas party will be Dec. 18 at Mathis Hall, we will start between 6:00 and 6:30

A signup sheet for what people are bringing to our Christmas party next month

On January 15 we will have our annual dinner:

We will be voting 5 selections for our meal Brent will be emailing the list of selections for response

Nominations will be taken to fill three vacant board seats.

The three board members that will be going off the board are Bob Frostick, Chuck Spann, Rodney Waugh

Janet adjourns the meeting. The next meeting will be December 18, 2009 at Mathis Hall.

Submitted by Patricia Shaffer December 15, 2009